
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 20th December—Thursday 4th January—Christmas Holidays 

Friday 9th February—Inset day  (School closed to children) 

Monday 12th —Friday 16th February—Half Term 

Monday 19th February—Inset day (School closed to children) 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

Autumn/winter menu week 3 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Lewis S for being an active learner with his next steps 

CRANTOCK— Scarlett for amazing writing this week 

LAMORNA— Harper-Lee for being an active learner  

MAENPORTH—Marnie for being a reflective learner and always trying 
her best 

GODREVY— Cody for working hard in maths 

PORTHMEOR— Leroy for being an active learner  

PORTHCURNO— Kirsten for being resilient and always trying her best 
with her learning  

SWANPOOL— Mason C 

CADGWITH— Blessed 

POLZEATH— Oliver D for being a curious and active learner  

HARLYN— Conor D for his amazing contribution of knowledge to the 
class! He has wowed all of us all week  

PERRANUTHNOE— Isla C for always putting 100% effort into 
everything she does and being a great team player 

GWENVOR— Tianna for exemplary learning behaviour at all times 

KYNANCE— Jago for being a great role model to others  
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Starfish 

I made a difference! 

CRANTOCK “Rock Star” — Scarlett for amazing writing this week 

 

FISTRAL “Moana” — Lewis S for being an active learner with his next steps 

 

LAMORNA “Sparkles” - Harper-Lee for being an active learner  

 

MAENPORTH “Ocean” - Marnie for being a reflective learner and always trying her best 

 

GODREVY “Ocean”  - Izzy for being a curious learner in her geography 

 

PORTHMEOR “Suzie” - Leroy for being an active learner  

 

PORTHCURNO “Caroline” - Agata for consistently setting a brilliant example to all  

 

SWANPOOL “Swimmy” - Lowan W 

 

CADGWITH “Patrick” - Tommy  

 

POLZEATH “Jeffrey” - Poppy R for being reflective and resilient with her learning  

 

HARLYN “Patrick” - Ailla P for being a good friend to all and completing fantastic work 
throughout the week  

 

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla”  - Grante for approaching her work with a brilliant attitude  

 

GWENVOR “Patrick” — Tianna for exemplary learning behaviour at all times 

 

KYNANCE “Oceana” - Jago for being a great role model to others  
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Enu CHA Please see below dates for Christmas events happening at school: 

 

Friday 1st December - Christmas Tree Decorating. 

 

 

FOUNDATION NATIVITIES at 9.15am 

* Monday 4th December - Yellow Bumblebees 

* Tuesday 5th December - Green Grasshoppers 

* Wednesday 6th December - Blue Butterflies 

* Thursday 7th December - Red Ladybirds 

 

Thursday 7th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Friday 8th December - Christmas Fayre 

 

Monday 11th December - Year 6 Church Service 

2.00pm at All Saints Church Tuckingmill. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

* Tuesday 12th December - KS1 

(Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2) 

 

* Wednesday 13th December - KS2 

(Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) 

 

Please complete the link on the Christmas dinner post on class dojo. 

 

YEAR 2 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

* Wednesday 13th December at 2.30pm 

Both year 2 classes will attend but Porthmeor class to lead the performance. 

 

* Thursday 14th December at 9.30am 

Both year 2 classes will attend but Godrevy class to lead the performance. 

 

YEAR 1 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

* Thursday 14th December at 2.30pm 

 

YEAR 3 AND 4 

Year 3 and 4 will be visiting residential homes in the area to sing Christmas carols. 

 

Thank you to our Year 5 children who took part in the Lantern Parade on last Friday. 

 

Tuesday 19th December - End of Term  
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Local children’s author Scott 
Jones will be attending school 
on the 8th of December to 
read from his Christmas book, 
We wish You a Terry         
Christmas.  

 

 

Father Christmas has crashed 
in the woods and has no way 
of delivering toys to the      
children of Cornwall. However, 
he meets Terry, a cheeky     
Cornish Knocker, who, armed 
with his magical stone,      
promises to help Santa, on one 
condition - he comes along for 
the ride.  

 

At the heart of the story are four children: Jessica, Melissa, Mason 
and Jackson, who have all asked for something different, something 
that Santa cannot deliver. But with Terry onboard, anything is       
possible… 

 

Scott will be selling copies of his magical tale after the talk, and also 
at our fete, where he will also have copies of his other books. 

 

Any children wishing to purchase a copy may do so at the reduced 
price of £7. 
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Volunteers and 
Stall holders are  
required for our 

Annual Christmas 
Fayre, please     

contact us on our 
Facebook page or 

email us to express 
an interest. 

 

We are also looking for       
donations for the Fayre in the 

way of Business donations, 
either of a monetary value 
for us to buy prizes or to    
donate vouchers to the    
businesses services they   

provide. 

 

As ever we also need Teddy 
bears for our Teddy Tombola, 
please ensure they are clean 
and safe to be passed on as 
prizes though. Thank you. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 What an unexpected end to the week that was! I couldn’t believe my eyes as I drove 

to work on Thursday and the snow began to rapidly settle as I neared Troon, I was 

more than grateful when I arrived at school. The snow was definitely isolated to 

different areas which made it exceptionally difficult/impossible for some members of 

staff to get into school. Thankfully, we were able to keep the school open and enjoy a 

day of learning in the warm. I would like to thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation when we made the decision to open later today (Friday). It is never an 

easy decision to make and one that is not taken lightly. The yellow weather warning 

for ice was in place until 10am in the morning with temperatures dropping to 0 degrees between 7am and 

9am. With many staff members living out of town we had to ensure they could get in safely and we had 

enough time to check the school grounds for ice and make paths and playgrounds safe. I thank you again 

for your understanding. 

 

Nativity rehearsals are well underway in EYFS, Christmas isn’t Christmas in schools if you don’t hear their 

little voices singing away. I look forward to watching them next week and look forward to seeing some of 

you at the performances. The other year groups are also taking part in a range of Christmas activities to 

celebrate this time of year.  

 

Thank you to everyone who brought in Christmas decorations for our trees. They look incredible. We also 

had a special visit from a rather large elf who was found sitting at the top of one of the climbing frames in 

the school hall. I believe that the PTFA have been told that the naughty elf will be popping up around the 

school until the Christmas fayre where it can be named and go home with one of our lucky families. 

 

This week, Mr Cromey launched ‘Swap to the Top.’ This is a reading 

incentive for those children who are using Accelerated Reader. It is 

based on the number of words they read. Once achieved, they earn 

a coloured reading band which they then keep swapping until they 

reach the final black reading band.   There has already been an  

incredible response to this with the children reading almost 6    

million words at the end of November! 

 

 

Please keep an eye out on dojo for any messages linked to events and activities taking place over the next 

couple of weeks. 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend.  

  


